
Public  Forum 

Informational Meeting 

Chance of Quorum 

Thursday, February 28, 2019 - 6:00 p.m. 
Conover Center, 4665 CTH K E, Conover, WI  54519 

 

The Town of Conover is considering the building of a new indoor/outdoor 

park pavilion that is ADA and State approved and is looking for resident’s 

input.  The current estimated cost is $425,000 with approximately 50% 

being paid for through a grant.  The remainder of the amount will be 

included in the towns budgeted expenses.  The building will be for public 

use and will be able to accommodate large functions. 

 

Questions will be answered by the Town Board members and the Park 

Committee. 

 

 

Posted:  01/16/19  Town website:  www.townofconover.com, Jensen-

Akins and Energy Mart.   

 

Published in Vilas County News-Review 1/23/19. 

http://www.townofconover.com/

